

Executive Committee Report

Centre for Arts and Music - Request for Funding

Recommendation of the Committee

That \$25,000 from the 2011 Council Contingency Fund be provided to The Rock and Roll Society of Edmonton, Centre for Arts and Music, for start up funding.

History

 At the October 19, 2011, Executive Committee meeting, the Centre for Arts and Music – request for funding, was considered and the Committee heard from M. Saccour and D. Semeniuk, Centre for Arts and Music; and W. Gutter, Roll and Roll Society of Edmonton, and the following motion was passed:

That Administration return to Committee with a report by November 16, 2011, on the viability of the proposal from the Centre for Arts and Music, through consultation with the REACH Edmonton Council and the Edmonton Arts Council, and as acceptable to the City Manager.

Attachment

Memorandum from Mayor S. Mandel